
 

 
The Stock Exchange of Mauritius 

 

Communiqué: The BEE Equity Partners Ltd 
 

The Stock Exchange of Mauritius Ltd (SEM) has noted that the 
shareholders of The BEE Equity Partners Ltd (the BEE) have voted for the 
voluntary winding up of the company under the Insolvency Act 2009 and 
the appointment of Mr Paul Gerald Lincoln as Liquidator. 
 

Consequently, the SEM wishes to inform investors and the market at 
large that, it has decided, with the approval of the Listing Executive 
Committee, to withdraw the shares of the BEE from the Development & 
Enterprise Market, pursuant to DEM Rule 37A, as from market close on 
10 May 2024. 
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